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Newsletters 1999

Newsletters, documents and statements in 1999

22 September 1999: Open Letter To The Pharmaceutical Manufacturers Association Of S.A.

Read the Letter

5 July 1999: Open Letter Concerning United States Pressure On The S.A. Government On Compulsory Licensing And 
Parallel Imports For Medications

We cannot find the above document. If you have a copy, please email it to info@tac.org.za

20 April 1999: Response to Edwin Cameron's stand on his openness before the Judicial Services Commission by the 
AIDS Consortium, AIDS Law Project, Centre for Applied Legal Studies, National Coalition for Gay and Lesbian 
Equality and the TAC

Read more
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